
 

     

 

News Release 
 

In a culture of high expectations and academic rigor and an environment of support, understanding, and emotional safety, all Baldwin Park Unified 

School District students will graduate with a valued and highly respected diploma, prepared with the relevant skills, knowledge, and personal attributes 

necessary for success in a university or other institution of higher education and/or any post-secondary options of their choice. 

 

Students Share Holiday Cheer with 

Baldwin Park Unified District Leaders 
BALDWIN PARK – Students from Vineland Elementary School and Sierra Vista High School 
helped spread holiday cheer at Baldwin Park Unified’s District office on Dec. 16, a week 
before the start of winter break. 
 
Students from Vineland – clad in their pajamas – decorated the District Office lobby 
Christmas tree while Sierra Vista High’s choir serenaded the District administrators with 
Christmas carols during their winter lunch. 

 
PHOTOS 

121916_BPUSD_Vineland_1: Vineland Elementary School students decorate a Christmas tree in 
the lobby of Baldwin Park Unified’s District Office on Dec. 16. 
 
121916_BPUSD_Vineland_2: After decorating a Christmas tree in the lobby of the Baldwin Park 
Unified District Office on Dec. 16, students from Vineland Elementary School snap a picture with 
Superintendent Froilan N. Mendoza (second from left) and district leaders. 
 
121916_BPUSD_Sierra Vista_1-2: Sierra Vista High School’s choir serenades Baldwin Park 
Unified district leaders during a winter luncheon.  
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